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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

EI\IVI RONMENTAL MANAGEMENT BUREAU
DENR Compound, Visayas Avenue, Diliman Quezon City 1116

Telephone Nos.: (632) 927-1517,928-3725; Fax No.: (632)920-2258

Website: http//www.emb. gov. ph

The SPC ISLAND POWER CORPORATION proposed the Bohol Diesel Power Plant
Capacity Expansion Project located in Barangay Dampas, Tagbilaran City, Bohol.

Notice is hereby given to interested and concerned parties who wish to participate in the

Public Scoping Activity which is scheduled on:

The public scoping is an early stage in the Environmental Impact Assessment Process where

the proponent aims to provide an overview of the proposed expansion project, present

proposed action, gather issues and concerns, and other relevant information to provide the

scope of work and terms of reference for the preparation of Environmental Perforrnance

Report and Management Plan (EPRMP).

All interested parties, organizations and agencies are encourage to provide inputs during the

Public Scoping and public review periods and provide comments to
ledi.delacruz6l geospeheretech.com or covillegas@srrcrrower.com copy furnished EMB

Central Office through email at eia@emb.sov.ph.

A copy of the Project Description Report for Scoping is downloadable at our website

wvvvv.eta.em .oh ftindlv access the of Public Scooins link at the lower

Municipality Date / Time Venue
Tagbilaran City 26 February 2020 (Wednesday)

l:00 PM
(Registration starts

at 12:00 NN)

Covered Court of
Barangay Dampas,

Tagbilaran City

riqht oortion qf our website.l.

Protect the enuironment... Protect life

NOTICE OF PUBLIC SCOPING
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